\Botek Thurlow Engineering, Inc.

N

/ Civil Engineers

June 25, 2018

Mr. Karl Kennedy, PE

City Engineer

City of Pembroke Pines
8300 S. Palm Drive
Pembroke Pines, FL 33025

RE: TPA Edison (SW 145" Avenue)
BTE PROJECT NO. 16-1204

Dear Mr. Kennedy,

Botek Thurlow Engineering, Inc. has conducted site visits during the construction of the
aforementioned project and have been present at City inspections that required our presence.

We have conducted a review of As Built drawings prepared by County-Wide Land Surveyors, Inc.
and find them to be in major conformance with the civil engineering plans and specifications.

| hereby certify that to the best of my knowledge and belief all components of the water and
sanitary sewer mains required for Phase 1 of the above referenced project have been
constructed in substantial accordance with the plans and specifications.

Very truly yours,
BOTEK THURLOW ENGINEER!NG,‘w&mm‘m‘
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